
 

Rainy Day Dismissal 

St. Paul’s Episcopal School 

Pre-K-8
th

 grade  

 
 

 A decision will be made by 3:05 PM Monday – Thursday and 2:20 PM on Fridays.  

o Rainy day dismissal will only be utilized when there is a considerable amount of 

rain, high winds or visible lightning and/or thunder.  

o Once the decision has been made we will adhere to the dismissal procedure 

elected no matter how our weather may change.  

o In the event of a regular dismissal with a drizzle, we will dismiss Pre-K and K to 

the gym hallway to help keep them dry. 

 During Rainy Day Dismissal all Pre-K-8 students will dismiss from O’Ferrall Hall.  

o Parents picking up Pre-K-8 students should drive on campus as they do for 

morning drop-off.  (Parents were provided name cards to be displayed on the 

dashboard with their family name at Back to School Night.)   

 

During Rainy Day Dismissal, please do not come to the office to have your child paged 

for an early dismissal.  

 

Please understand that safety takes precedence over convenience. Dismissal will take 

longer when there is bad weather at departure time. 

                       

Thank you for your help and for your understanding! 


